
PROPOSED                           February 8, 2023 

South Pymatuning Township Special Meeting 

A Special Meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was opened at 5:36 p.m. with 

Supervisor’s Matthew Chalupka, Chairman, William Klumph, Johnathan Leyshon and Solicitor James 

Nevant present. 

The public notice for this meeting was advertised in the The Herald. 

The purpose of the Special Meeting is pursuant to a petition to vacate Huron Street Bridge No. 1850, T-

588 over Chestnut Run from Mortimer Road in a southerly direction terminating at the property owned 

by Charles R. Yurkon and Jennifer L. Yurkon. 

The petition was signed by the affected property owners and the property owners were given at least a 

ten (10) day notice of this meeting.  

The Ordinance was published in The Herald, included on the agenda for the February 8, 2023, Regular 

Meeting and posted on South Pymatuning Township web page and posted at the Township Municipal 

Building.   

The Special Meeting was adjourned at 5:41 p.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:33 p.m. 



 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 


